
US 27 from Fisheating Creek to Highlands County line 445932-1

Project Details
Work Type Construction

Work
Phase Construction
Limits on US 27 from

Fisheating Creek
to the Highlands
County line

Project Start Early 2023
Length 7 miles
County Glades
Road US 27
Construction
Cost

$12 million

Estimated
Completion

Early 2024

Contact Information
Communications Team
Nancy Morgan
941-720-6335
Nancy.morgan@dot.state.fl.us

About
The Florida Department of Transportation will begin work in May
2023, to make improvements to US 27 from Fisheating Creek to the
Highlands County line in Glades County.

Resurface US 27 from south of Fisheating Creek to the Highlands
County line

 Widen turn lanes and road shoulders

 Improve drainage

 Install guardrail signing and pavement markings

Estimated construction cost is $14 million

Construction begins May 2023; estimated

completion is Spring 2024.

During construction the speed limit will be posted at 55 mph

During construction there will be lane

closures on US 27 

During construction Broadway Street will be closed at the
intersection of US 27 and Broadway Street. A detour will be in place
for motorists

 

 

 

 

 

 


